
 

READING PLANNING COMMISSION ANNUAL REPORT 2022 

CITY OF READING, MI 

January 10, 2022 

 Officers were elected.  The 2022 meeting schedule was adopted.  The 2021 Annual 

Report was approved.  Reviewing the Master Plan as pertaining to the PC was approved as our 

Annual Work Program Goal for 2022.  There was some discussion about reviewing a part of the 

Marihuana Ordinance. 

May 9, 2022 

 Two areas of the Master Plan were discussed:  1) Reading’s Parks and Recreation 

situation, and 2) Reading’s Housing Code. 

July 7, 2022 

 Alan Beeker was welcomed as the new Zoning Administrator.  A Public Hearing was held 

to review the 2023-2028 CIP Plan. The proposed 2023-2028 CIP Plan was approved. 

Recreational Master Plans were discussed with 8+ suggestions made and various areas 

discussed.  Review of higher density R-3 recommendations was suggested. 

October 10, 2022 

 City mural enhancements were discussed.  The Parks and Recreation Plans of the Master 

Plan Goals were discussed with lots of discussion and suggestions.   

November 14, 2022 

 The 2022 Work Goals of the PC as per the Master Plan were discussed as well as a 

number of codes were reviewed.  Nothing required action although they need to be reviewed 

regularly.  Alan reported that a Family Dollar will be coming to Reading. 

No meetings were held on these dates:  February 7, March 7, April 4, June 13, August 8, 

September 12, or December 12 due to a lack of business or a quorum.  

  

  

 


